
 

The proponent 
committed to preserving 
this area. But they have 
not as they have cut 
down all the trees 
adjacent to Muskoka 
Road 169, north of the 
bridge. 

This view is labelled 
“Potential to re-establish 
view corridor from 
road”, but they would 
not as the view would 
only be of the shoreline, 
not down the Moon 
River as is required. 

The proponent states this area would be for portaging. This would 
encourage people to canoe through the treacherously-turbulent water 
exiting their proposed generating station, as this dangerous water 
would extend outside of their proposed downstream saety boom. 
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